Keene Township Board Meeting

June 8, 2021

Board Members present: Kara Albert, Corey Wojcik, Harvey Noon,

Nancy Feuerstein, Robert Simpson

Guests: Jeanne Vandersloot, Helen Noon, Brad Potter and Denny Briggs

The April and May minutes were accepted as presented.

Public Comment: Denny Briggs asked when the side roads were going to be moved.

Treasurer's Report: Kara gave her report

Clerk Report: No report

Motion by Kara second by Harvey for Keene Township to pay bills totaling \$8585.01. Passed

Jeanne Vandersloot reported that the next Planning Commission meeting is on September 7 and on her work for the month as Zoning Administrator.

Supervisor Report: Commented that only a few people had used the vouchers from Pitsch so far.

No public comment

Meeting adjourned at 7:47pm.

Submitted by Nancy Feuerstein